
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 25, 2005 
 

 
Stephanie Leonard, Administrator 
The Stephen & Tabitha King Foundation 
49 Florida Avenue 
Bangor, ME 04401 
 
Dear Ms. Leonard: 
 
In March 2003, I sent in an application to The Stephen & Tabitha King Foundation, and 
in May 2003, the foundation funded renovations to Blake Library at $40,000.  We are all 
very appreciative of your help.  Though there was some delay in construction, we are 
now fully operational.  I am enclosing a few pictures to show you the result. 
 
The new entrance has seemed to have increased our visibility.  It seems there are more 
students than ever working and studying in the library.  We are delighted to be able to 
serve our students, staff, faculty, and community patrons in a better way. 
 
Again, thank you and the Kings for your great generosity.  If you need a more formal 
report, please let me know.   
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Sharon M. Johnson 
      Dean of Information Services 
 
Cc: Linda Deprey 
 Dr. Richard W. Cost 



 
 
1. Original layout of Blake Library. 
 

 
 
2.  Beginning construction. 
 

 
 
3. Continuing construction. 
 

 
 

4. Matching the brick.



 
 
      5. Almost completed. 
 
 

 
 

6. Completed.  Opened September, 2004. 

 
 
7. Interior picture with new circulation desk. 


